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	Subject
	RE: Meeting between Yukon First Nations and Advanced Education on November 4, 2014

	From
	Dexter MacRae

	To
	Jean-Sebastien.Blais@gov.yk.ca; roxannevallevand@kwanlindun.com; executive.director@kfn.ca; doug.hogan@ttc-teslin.com; execdir@selkirkfn.com; rrdcouncil@northwestel.net; executivedirector@whiteriverfirstnation.com; Michelle Kolla; viola.mullett@lscfn.ca; lfncc_exeasst@kaska.ca; so'dell@taan.ca; michelle.parsons@ctfn.ca; ed.schultz@lscfn.ca; executivedirector@nndfn.com; kmacarthur@vgfn.net; ataylor@cafn.ca; Jackie Olson

	Cc
	Jennifer Wykes; Tina Jules; smccarthy@cafn.ca; education2@selkirkfn.com; eto@whiteriverfirstnation.com; hr.capacityofficer@kfn.ca; james.smarch@ttc-teslin.com; hlutz@kaska.ca; jmcculloch@vgfn.net; abernard@taan.ca; educationdirector@nndfn.com; geraldine.james@ctfn.ca; cindydensmore@kwanlindun.com

	Sent
	September-23-14 11:39 PM

	Attachments
	<<ADM Invite to YFN for Nov 4 2014.docx>>


 
Hello Jean-Sebastian,

 

Thank you for this invitation.  Given the exacting date for the meeting I can only hope that the majority of FN representatives will be available to attend.  Furthermore,  I trust that they will clearly have a meeting environment that allows them to share their position regarding what I, and many see as a current inadequate representation within the YG LMF with respect to appropriate energy and resources directed to the all-important 25% of the YT workforce, that being the FN community based human resource capacity development resource.  

 

With due respect to the Executive Director of the Tr’ondëk Hwëch’in SGFN, I have copied this e-mail to her, given that the attached ADM e-mail is directed to YTFN Executive Directors and she does not appear to be included.  While I would anticipate her referring this YT LMF issue to my direction given my mandate for the THFN, it is most certainly her decision to delegate that responsibility.

 

Please advise if the attached invitation letter from the Assistant Deputy Minister for Advanced Education, Shawn Kitchen, is indicating that Shawn will be present and participating in this meeting that you are announcing? 

 

As a lead in to my consideration in participating in this meeting, I will share that I believe that any reluctance of YTFN participation in past or current YG efforts regarding LMF initiatives does not send a message of disinterest in the issue but a lack of effective engagement.  YG works in an environment that requires a unique approach and engagement based on individual traditional and cultural approaches requiring understanding and effort to appreciate.  This is not unusual when considering the countries within which the Territory is currently engaging in immigration.  

 

I truly hope the results off the meeting will lead to an overall YG Advanced Education appreciation for the important recognition of the unique opportunity they have to engage YTFN communities in governing YG  considerations regarding a real representative YT LMF advancement.  Will it be complicated  for the Territorial government to engage with the 14 YTFN?   Yes.  Does that indicate disinterest?  No.  Is it worth the individual FN unique approaches and effort considering the inherent obligations and options?  Without a doubt.

  

This effort will undoubtedly require an new innovative and open minded appreciation for the importance of a YTFN community based LMF programming effort that recognizes the importance of the traditional and cultural values of the 14 YTFN communities in any YT successful LMF.  There can be no doubt an applied effort would lead to a very real sense of respect and engagement with all concerned.  The sooner the YGAE recognizes the unique YTSGFN Government reality with all things LMF, the sooner a harmonious relationship will evolve.

 

How wonderful it would be to have all levels of government within the Yukon Territory, those being Canada, YT and SGFN, support a progressive LMF.  This is not a new idea but one that has been experienced with great success in other jurisdictions within other parts of the world.  The Yukon Territory government has a unique opportunity here to set another Canadian standard, as was done with the historic establishment of the SGYTFN agreements of the past.  

 

Thank you again Jean-Sebastian for relaying the ADM’s e-mail.  I trust this meeting will be a real effort to achieving a workable LMF direction achieving harmony for all Northerners /Yukoners/ FN Citizens. One of the outcome expectations of the meeting should be to appreciate how to drive the future of an inclusive YT LMF providing a clear message to all Yukoners regarding the value and importance of YTFN partnership in the growth and development of the Territory.   

 

Jean-Sebastian, I am not sure, given the multiple addresses above, that this e-mail is reaching the ADM, please forward for me, with my thanks to you and Shawn.

 

Mähsi Cho

 

Cheers!   Dexter.

Director Human Resources & Community Training

 

From: Jean-Sebastien.Blais@gov.yk.ca [mailto:Jean-Sebastien.Blais@gov.yk.ca] 

Sent: September 23, 2014 3:21 PM

To: roxannevallevand@kwanlindun.com; executive.director@kfn.ca; doug.hogan@ttc-teslin.com; execdir@selkirkfn.com; rrdcouncil@northwestel.net; executivedirector@whiteriverfirstnation.com; michelle.kolla@cyfn.net; viola.mullett@lscfn.ca; lfncc_exeasst@kaska.ca; so'dell@taan.ca; michelle.parsons@ctfn.ca; ed.schultz@lscfn.ca; executivedirector@nndfn.com; kmacarthur@vgfn.net; ataylor@cafn.ca

Cc: Jennifer.Wykes@cyfn.net; Tina.Jules@cyfn.net; smccarthy@cafn.ca; education2@selkirkfn.com; eto@whiteriverfirstnation.com; hr.capacityofficer@kfn.ca; james.smarch@ttc-teslin.com; hlutz@kaska.ca; jmcculloch@vgfn.net; abernard@taan.ca; Dexter MacRae; educationdirector@nndfn.com; geraldine.james@ctfn.ca; cindydensmore@kwanlindun.com

Subject: Meeting between Yukon First Nations and Advanced Education on November 4, 2014

Importance: High

 

Good afternoon,

 

Please find attached to this email an invitation from Shawn Kitchen, Assistant Deputy Minister for Advanced Education to participate in an open dialogue on November 4th, 2014 on how we can work together to strengthen the relationship between First Nation Governments and Advanced Education.  

 

Please rsvp by October 20th, 2014 to me.

 

Regards,

 

Jean-Sébastien

 

 

Jean-Sébastien Blais
Labour Market Development Officer

Yukon Education

1000 Lewes Boulevard, Whitehorse, YT

Y1A 3H9

 

Phone: 867.456.6162

Fax: 867.667-8555

Website: www.education.gov.yk.ca
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